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Change in Prior Authorization Process for Experimental or Investigative Services 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) will not conduct medical necessity reviews of services 
where Blue Cross does not require prior authorization, including services deemed experimental or 
investigational as defined in Blue Cross medical policies. Requests for prior authorization in these instances will 
be closed and returned with a message that no prior authorization is required. 
 
Products Impacted 

• Commercial 
 
Questions? 
Please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 


